
Dear Chairman O'Neill, Vice Chairwoman Robinson, and Councilmembers Bunch, Duncan 
and French, 
 
I have attached the Climate Protection Steering Committee's recommendation regarding 
Ordinance 230891. The Committee voted yesterday to not endorse the Ordinance, for 
reasons outlined in the attached document. 
 
I regret that the CPSC did not have the opportunity to work more collaboratively with KC 
Water on this issue and hope the City will consider including us earlier in the process if there 
is a need to diverge from what is in the City's Climate Protection and Resiliency Plan.  
 
Please feel free to call me if you have questions or need any additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 
Robin Ganahl 
Chair, Kansas City Climate Protection Steering Committee 
703-593-3028 cell 
 


